From: I

Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2025 12:11 PM

To: northinfo; Sonja Zupanec; Timothy Peterson

Cc: Alex Allen; Grant Scott; Timothy Peterson; Lindsay Burch
Subject: FW: LTC Meeting March 21, 11:30 AM -

Dear Islands Trust, Trustees,

| am writing in response to
We are owners of a Hornby property that is our magical/family gathering place. We
support the Hornby community, economy, full time residents, housing and tourism.

Regarding Vacation Rental cap and OCP/LUB bylaw changes:

We would like to request that a full comprehensive community consultation is done to
engage Hornby community in deciding on direction to take on any Vacation

Rental Cap.

We do support APC recommendation that any discussion of a cap should be community
based.

We do feel that important discussions need to happen with the CVRD on both

Vacation Rental Licensing and Building Inspection services.

We are asking the trustees to reject the staff recommendation (that is not from the
community) to add a Vacation Rental Cap without a comprehensive community
consultation.

This will facilitate proper community decision.

Thank you,

Dave and Lindsay Burch

FW: LTC Meeting March 21, 11:30 AM -



